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19 September 2024 

 

Dear, Head Teacher – Sandal Primary School, 

 
 
West Yorkshire Police have received complaints relating to parking around the school and in some of the 
local residential streets near to the school. Enquiries reveal that these complaints emanate from issues 
around the drop and pick up school times each day.  
 
We appreciate that parking around school grounds can be an issue at most schools. However, we would 
like to remind parents to be cautious, careful and considerate when parking and operating vehicles around 
the school. Increased pedestrian activity and the presence of residents should also be considered, some 
of whom might have to share the road space. 
 
Your local Neighbourhood policing team has been requested to pay attention to the area around the 
school and take positive action in relation to any offences that they identify. We also appreciate that 
support that we have received from some members of the public who have submitted digital footage 
through our dash camera portal. (OP SNAP) 
 
We would be grateful if this information could be brought to the attention of persons attending school 
around the times concerned. Hopefully, together we will resolve the issue to everyone’s satisfaction, 
lessening public conflict and increasing road safety around your school. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
C/E PAUL FEATHER, 
OP SNAP, 
DIGITAL SUBMISSIONS and INVESTIGATIONS TEAM, 
DUDLEY HILL CENTRE, 
BRADFORD. 
 
 


